
 
October 17, 2023 

 
Michael Morrell, Director 
Administrative Rules Division 
Office of Legislative Services 
State House Annex, Room 219 
25 Capitol Street 
Concord, NH 03301-6312 
 

Re: Notice No. 2023-112 – Conditional Approval Response 
Chapter Puc 500 – Rules for Gas Service 

 NHPUC Docket No. DRM 23-052 
 
Dear Mr. Morrell: 

 
Enclosed please find the Public Utilities Commission’s Conditional Approval Response, 

annotated to show the changes from the Final Proposal filed on August 31, 2023. The revisions shown 
in the Conditional Approval Response are identical to those shown in the Conditional Approval 
Request submitted on behalf of the Commission on September 14, 2023. 

 
The Conditional Approval Response is intended to address the conditions approved by the 

Joint Legislative Committee on Administrative Rules at its meeting on September 21, 2023, as 
described in a letter from your office dated September 22, 2023. 

 
Upon receipt of written confirmation from your office that the Conditional Approval 

Response is in accordance with the conditional approval granted by the Committee, the Commission 
will proceed to adopt with the final amendments the Puc 500 rules. 

 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Daniel C. Goldner 
Chairman 

Enclosure 

 
 
CHAIRMAN 
Daniel C. Goldner 
 
COMMISSIONER 
Pradip K. Chattopadhyay 
 
COMMISSIONER 
Carleton B. Simpson 

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
 

 
 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 

Concord, N.H. 03301-2429  

 
 

Tel. (603) 271-2431 
 

Website: 
www.puc.nh.gov 


